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February 11/1993
P.0O. Box 1351
RESOLUTE BAY. M.W.T.

Dear Mr. Pudluk,

I am writing to vou concerning the amounts paid by Social
Assistance. The amount of money recieved up here is the same as
down south. For example, a family of three recieves about
F¥700.00 per month and down south they recieve the same amount.
Social Assistance should reflect the increased of cost of living
in the north, and be adjusted accordingly.

Ferhaps you could work +ftowards in increasing the payments for
northerners.

Yours Sincerely,
fleesuk Welch
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